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Dear Malletts Bay Families,

It's hard to believe, but we are already beginning to get ready for spring conferences in late February
and March.  Conference links will go live on Sign Up Genius beginning Monday, January 31st at 4:00 pm
and remain open until Friday, February 19th at 4:00 pm.  Here are a few other updates for the week

ahead:

Please make sure your child is appropriately dressed for Vermont weather.  Our grades 3-5 students will

go outside if the temperature, with the wind chill is above 0 degrees per the accuweather app.  Our

preschool students will go outside if the temperature, with the wind chill is above 10 degrees per the
accuweather app.

Here is the recent update from Superintendent Minor. on the new guidance from the Vermont

Department of Health.  Please have your child stay home when sick, even if they have a negative Covid-
19 test result  It is one of the most important preventative measures we can take in preventing the
spread of Covid 19.

Respectfully,

Ms. Burke

2/2 Early Release (dismissal at 12:45)

2/21/ - 2/25 Winter Break (No School)

2/28 - 3/1 Family Conferences (No School)

Important Dates

Mrs. Carney's class goals for for
2022 are hanging from the ceiling!

5th graders are using chromebooks to
learn how to play the piano in music

class.

Ms. Barone's class is creating a
paper city.

https://www.csdvt.org/district/INCLUDES/docs/covidcommunications/superupdates/46January%2020%20-%20Changes%20to%20Exposure%20Notification%20and%20Testing.pdf


Stay home when sick. This is the MOST important thing we can do to keep our school,

classmates and teachers healthy. If your child has any symptoms such as a sore throat,

runny nose, or cough (or any other symptom of Covid) they should stay home from

school. 

Wear your Mask. Please provide your child with well-fitting masks. Remind them of

the importance of wearing their mask over their nose and mouth. 

If your child tests positive for Covid, please let me know.
Below are the links to the Vermont Department of Health with the most current

guidelines regarding quarantine, isolation, and testing. Please let me know if you have a

specific question. 

You can report your positive results to the state here

What to do if you test positive for Covid

What to do if you are a close contact (this is for any family members in your home who

aren't sick yet)

Josie Lang, RN              Josie.Lang@colchestersd.org
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It is time to order your yearbook! The cost is $15.00 per

book, and you can choose to add $1 each for

personalization and icons.  We are also selling 5th grade

ads to honor your student for $10.00 each. 
Here is the link Malletts Bay Elementary School | Jostens.
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